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Feeney, John M - DNR

From: Feeney, John M - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2021 11:27 AM
To: Dale Lythjohan; Gross, Stu (Stu.Gross@stantec.com)
Subject: Cedarburg Light & Water, BRRTS #: 03-46-003301, 02-46-547626

Hello Dale and Stu. Has there been any progress on the Cedarburg Light & Water, BRRTS #: 03-46-003301, 02-46-
547626, regarding moving the site towards case closure? 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
John Feeney, Wisconsin PG #750 

Hydrogeologist, Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1155 Pilgrim Road, Plymouth WI 53073 
Phone: 262-416-8643 
johnm.feeney@wisconsin.gov 
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